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I strongly oppose making in-person voting mandatory.  Voting by mail has worked for 

many years with only a tiny, tiny number of cases of ineligible persons voting.  Please 

do NOT change a system that works and makes it easy for everyone to vote.  

Requiring people to vote in person will significantly decrease voter participation and 

that is unacceptable.   


